


































Appendix 6 

Director of Schools Report-19th February 2019 

• MSLETB is hoping to offer a Graduate Diploma in Guidance Counselling
as an outreach of DCU. This programme will be based in Sligo and will
take one and a half years to complete on a part time basis.

• WSE/MLL is took place in Davitt College, December 2018
• DEIS inspection took place in Colaiste Pobail Acla last week.
• Liam O Ruain new Deputy Principal Davitt College started on January

7th. 

• -met with Principals on 8th Feb in relation to the
�udent voice.

• Meetings with all Principals in relation to teacher allocation will take
place in March.

• 4 schools in MSLETB attended the BT Young Scientist Competition in 
the RDS. Mohill Community College received an award. Fantastic
display of projects.

• Joe McDonagh Award. This award encourages the promotion of Irish
culture, Irish heritage and/or Irish language. Entries must be submitted
by email to the Director of Schools by 12 noon Thursday 14th March
2019.

• ETBI Annual Principals and Deputy Principals conference took place in
Carlow on Jan 30th and 3!51

• A number of Principals/Deputy Principals
attended.

• Child Protection Inspections currently being piloted in schools-Level 3
Inspections and will be rolled out to all Schools from Jan 2019.

• Special Education Needs inspections will take place in Schools from Jan
2019.

• ETBI is currently finalising its Patrons Framework for all schools. Each
Principal has had 2 workshops in relation to this.

• MSLETB Annual Awards 2019 will take place March 14th in The Park
Hotel, Kiltimagh. There are 6 award categories. All are welcome to
attend.

• Senior management Posts of Responsibilities are now nearing
completion in MSLETB.
















